
 

 

 
 
 

Notice of Lottery for Ballot Placement  
for Consolidated Election on April 6, 2021 

 

Notice is hereby given that a ballot position lottery will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, 

December 28, 2020 at the Champaign Park District’s Bresnan Meeting Center, 706 

Kenwood Road, Champaign, Illinois. The lottery will determine the order of name placement 

on the ballot for the four (4) candidates for the office of Park Board Commissioner who 

simultaneously filed petitions at 8:00 a.m. on December 14, 2020, for the two Park Board 

Commissioner positions to be elected at the Consolidated Election on April 6, 2021. 

 

The lottery is open to the public. Candidates involved in the lottery will be notified. However, 

candidates are not required to attend. 

 

 

Jarrod Scheunemann 
Board Secretary/Local Election Official 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: December 21, 2021 

 


